
To all whom this concerns,

I strongly object to the local draft plans, specifically to the loss of green belt land, but the 
plans as a whole seem woefully shortsighted. 
There are very few areas as green as Enfield and it's surroundings and that is the reason 
I've continued to live here since 1996. Trent park has already been destroyed with 
completely unnecessary and unaffordable housing and it would be shameful and a great 
loss to future generations to lose any more green belt land. 
At a time when our biggest threat to the planet is climate change, it seems preposterous 
that plans to lose more green space are even being considered. There are plenty of grey 
areas that desperately need redevelopment and investment which are being overlooked. 
Many of these areas, Edmonton for example, already have high rise buildings and are in 
desperate need of rejuvenation. They also have much better transport links and would be 
more suitable for development. I will, among many others, will be forced to consider 
leaving Enfield for greener pastures, no pun intended, should these roundly despised draft 
plans be approved. 
I am a lifelong labour voter, but should these devastating plans be approved, I will never 
be voting Labour again. 


